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This state runs on its farms and farmers. They're the back bone of Oregon. With such 

serious changes without a doubt the farmers will be forced to be run out of options 

and sell, lose their farms or drive prices so high up no one will be able to afford 

produce. Now that's a scary thought. Please oppose this bill. 


